
 

 
 

 

National Pan-Hellenic Council Montgomery County MD Chapter  

Winter Newsletter 

As the holiday season is upon us, 
we find ourselves reflecting on 
the past year and those who have 
helped to shape our organization. 
It’s been quite a year for us all! 
We hope that 2017 has been just 
as memorable for you and your 

Happy holidays from NPHC-MC 
 

NPHC-MC Upcoming Events 
 
December 4 Holiday Celebration 

                7 Chapter Meeting  

                   Annual Coat Drive Begins 

 January    4 Chapter Meeting 

                   Annual Coat Drive Ends 

                28 Women’s Legislative                  

          Briefing 

February   1  Chapter Meeting 

March       1  Chapter Meeting 

                2-4 Greek Weekend 

 

 

 

 

 

 

loved ones. We look forward to 
working with together in the 

year. 

National Pan-Hellenic Council       

Montgomery County MD Chapter 

Cordially invites you to participate 
with us in our 

Winter Coat Drive 

“Help Us, Help Others” 

National Pan—Hellenic Council 
Montgomery County, Maryland 

Chapter is collecting warm winter 
coats (new or gently used), hats, 

gloves, and scarves to help clients of 
Interfaith Clothing Center – Rockville. 

December 4, 2017 – January 4, 2018 

For more information please contact: 

Iantha Dickerson (240) 505-5617  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual HBCU College Fair 
 

  

 

 

 

 

Montgomery County MD Annual Homeless Resource Day 
 

 

NPHC Annual Holiday Celebration 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

Page 2 of 3 NPHC Fall Event Recap 

NPHC-MC participates in the annual 

HBCU College Fair with Mount Calvary 

Baptist Church – Rockville, Maryland 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Homeless Resource Day is a one-

day, one-stop opportunity for 

individuals and families experiencing 

homelessness or at risk of 

homelessness to access services, 

resources and information.   

NPHC-MC participated in the 

seventh annual Homeless Resource 

Day on Thursday, November 16, 

2017. 

Date:  Sunday, December 4, 2017 

Time:  3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 

Location:   

Smithville School 

811 E. Randolph Road 

Silver Spring, MD   

 

 



    

 
content to this newsletter is to include 

a calendar of upcoming events or a 

special memory that your family shares. 

You can also transcribe the words of a 

song or a poem onto the back of your 

newsletter to set the tone for the rest 

of your message.  

With a little creativity and imagination, 

y’s newsletter, you may want to add a 

simple greeting, a poem, or a child’s 

drawing. This is the first part of the 

newsletter that your loved ones will see 

when they receive your newsletter in 

the mail, so make sure that it is festive 

and eye-catching.  

You can add your own artwork to the 

back of a family newsletter by scanning 

in a drawing or a photograph.  

You can also find a wide variety of 

holiday clip art and photographs on 

Microsoft Office Online.  

 

NPHC-MC Announcements 
NPHC-MC 
P.O. Box 454 
Rockvillle, MD  20848-0454 
 
Phone: 
(888-235-8397 
 
 
E-Mail: 
 
Nphcmc20885@yahoo.com 

 

“Where there is 

unity, there is 

strength” 

NPHC-MC 
P.O. Box 454 
Rockville, MD  20848-
0454 
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